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Randy & Aileen Good, Sedro Woolley Wa. 98284 We have a small cattle ranch. This CAFO
proposed Draft changes contains no field tested science to justify these proposed changes. We see
only assumptions and political science used in this draft. For 100 foot setbacks and 35 foot
vegetative filter strips real on-ground field testing of individual farms needs to be done to find
whether there is a problem and what is causing it first. Skagit County testing has shown that avian
and human septic problems are the main problems of pollution. Skunks, beavers and elk are also
large contributors. If field testing shows a problem, then the real source needs to be determined
before putting a farmer out of business for something he has no control on. (Neighbors septic or
wildlife maybe the source.)

This Draft CAFO will put many organic and fresh market ag producers out of business. Since that
seems to be the goal of the Dept. of Ecology please think twice about where the food you eat day
comes from.
For these essential reasons please do not burden the citizens of Washington State with this senseless
non-scientific proposal. Randy & Aileen Good


